End of the year Coffee with the Principall

Join us for our last Coffee with the Principal of the 22/23 school year!

Thursday, May 18, 2023
8:45 am - 10:00 am
In our Library!

Please enter through door 1!

We would love to hear from you and what you would like to see next school
year!

If you are interested in bringing a dish to share with our amazing parent
group, you are more than welcome to bring something in!

We look forward to seeing you!

Please contact us if you have any questions! 6302995391 or
ahearon@d131.org




